
A postdoctoral scholar position is available to work on projects aimed at studying the 
human B cell response to viruses. We investigate the genetic, molecular and 
structural basis for protection by human monoclonal antibodies. Preferred 
candidates will be an NIH training grant eligible Ph.D., M.D., or both with a relevant 
background. Successful candidates will benefit from a robust and busy environment 
for scientific research, growth and career development. Salary for this position will 
be commensurate with experience, expertise and Vanderbilt University Medical 
Center guidelines. Please send your cover letter, CV and a list of two references to: 
James Crowe, M.D. (E-mail: james.crowe@vumc.org). Professor and Director, 
Vanderbilt Vaccine Center. 
 


